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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Sta'tion (PVNGS)
Units 1, 2, and 3
Docket Nos. STN 50-528(License NPF-34)'/529/530
Bolting Study
File: 85-056-026 85-003-002

Dear Mr. Kirsch:

In accordance with a request by Mr. L. Miller, the attached final report
prepared by Structural Integrity Associates, Incorporated and entitled, "An
Assessment of Bolting Integrity at Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station Units
1, 2, and 3", is provided for your review. This Report replaced the Draft
Report that was obtained during an NRC Inspection in December, 1984.

If additional information is required, please contact W. E. Ide, Director,
Corporate QA/QC.

Very truly yours,

EEVB/WEI/WFQ/skc:mb
Attachment

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President
Nuclear Production
ANPP Project Director

cc: D. B. Karner
A. C. Gehr
L. A. Souza
W. F. Quinn
A. C. Rogers
T. D. Shriver
T. R. Bradish
0. J. Zeringue
L. Miller
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